
Andrew Beattie

From: Bethany Cochrane <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Monday, 22 August 2016 5:43 PM
To: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox
Subject: SIMTA MODIFICATION - SSD 5066 [Early Works]

I object to these modifications, on merit and on principle because...

Myself and my family, 2 young children (3 year old and 22 month old) and partner live along anzac road where the
proposed trucks will be traveling on. It is already a loud and busy road without an extra 745 trucks clogging the
roads everyday.

Along with the noise it will bring with it dust and fumes which will be terrible for my health and my children's.

Yours sincerely,

BethanyCochrane
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In accordance with web protocol FC 3834 ( http://www.rfc-base.org/rfc-3834.html) we have included this address
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